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STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK 

 

Reception Class:  
Whole Class 

Year 1:   
Cesar & Selina 

Year 2: 
Ava & Rupert 

Year 3: 
Astrid & Rose 

Year 4: 
Dylan & Archie 

Year 5: 
Whole Class 

Year 6: 
George & Henry 

 
 
 
 

Federation Instagram  
 @cchtfederation                                                            

School Kitchen  
Instagram  

@ccandhtschoolkitch
en      

VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 20th March Y1 Trip to Linley Sambourne House 

Wednesday 22nd March Whole School Spring Concert 2.30pm 

Friday 24th March Y6 Trip to the Buddhist Temple, Wimbledon 

 Dates for your Diary 

 M 
A 
R 
C 
H 
 

 
Tuesday 28th March—Y5 Secondary Transfer Meeting 9-10am 
Wednesday 29th March—Easter Assembly 2.30pm 
Friday 31st March—End of Term 1.30pm 
Monday 17th April— Back to school 8.50am 

Comic Relief’s Red 
Nose Day 

 
The Winners of the CCHT 

Comic Relief Joke  

Competition are…… 
 

 

Ottillie YR - Are vampires good at number bonds? 

Only if you Count Dracula! 

 

Albie YR – What kind of key do you need to open a banana? 

A monkey! 

 

Leonore Y1 - What day is the Rubbish-man’s least favourite day?  

A rubbish day! 

 

Isabelle Y2 - What is a crocodile’s favourite game?  

Snap! 

 

Leonardo Y3 - Why do seagulls fly over the sea?  

Because if they flew over the bay they would be bagels! 

 

Skylar Y4 - Why do bees have sticky hair?  

Because they use honey combs! 

 

Ina-Mae Y5 - Why did Miss Barrin wear sunglasses inside?  

Because her class was so bright! 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/


Year 6 Appear On  
Newsround 

An amazing opportunity for Three of our Year 6 pupils at CCHt This week as they were asked by BBC 
Newsround to interview the secretary of State for education at the department of education. Our  
pupils asked insightful questions about how the department of education is run, why she thinks 
teachers might be striking and what makes an outstanding school. To see the secretary of state 

Gillian Keegan’s replies you can view the link here: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/64974029 
What a fantastic experience for the children and congratulations to them for keeping calm in the 
face of news cameras and lights. 



 

 

 

 

Amazon Wish List 

Thank you  to everyone who has purchased 
something for our school  from our Amazon 
Wish List!   

If you would like to purchase something on our 
behalf, please  visit:   

https://amzn.eu./8EJTD8E 

If you find something you would like to  

purchase – just add it to your basket and follow 
the same procedures as it you were  

ordering something for yourself. The items will 
then be  delivered directly to the school – please 
make sure you select the school  

address in the  delivery section.  

Look out for new items added every week! 

Spring Concert 
 

We have our Spring Concert next  
Wednesday 22nd March at 2.30pm  
 
 
Your child’s music teacher will be able to 
say whether your child is performing in it 
or not. The Choir will also be performing 
but not Band. All parents and carers are 
very welcome to attend. 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 



 

I am very excited to be joining Christ Church as the 
new Year 2 teacher. I have recently moved from 
Brisbane, Australia and feel grateful to have found 
a school community like Christ Church. This is my 
second year of teaching, with most of my  
experience being in Year 2.  
Before teaching I completed an undergraduate  
degree in Psychology and worked in the  
creative industries. 

I am really looking forward to working on  
Friday afternoons in the office at Christ Church. 
I will also be helping Mrs Palmer and Mrs Hawkins 
with the school website as I have  
experience in this field in my previous roles.   

Miss Lang—Maternity Cover  
Y2 Class Teacher 

Miss Tei —Office Support  

Please Welcome our New  
Members of Staff 
To Christ Church 

Mrs Reed — Fundraising Assistant 

Not only was I a pupil at Christ Church but I have 
been a parent at Christ Church for 10 years.  My  
mother has been a Governor and friend to the 
school for many years so we have very strong 
connections with Christ Church and the  
Federation.  I am very excited to be returning to 
help with Fundraising events and display around 
the school. 



Baby Shower for Mrs Hermes 
Welcome to Miss Lang 



ADmissions 
 

We may have some movement is KS2 
for the new academic year starting in  
September 2023.  
If you would like to make an  
application please visit our website and 
complete a supplementary form and  
return to info@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

Save The Date 
 
 

On Sunday 14th May  
CCHT will be holding a Coronation walk.  

 

This will be a whole day event that will start at Hampton 

Court Palace and finish at Christ Church School.  The aim of 

the walk is to come together to celebrate the Kings Coronation, 

whilst raising money for our federation. 

 

More details to follow— but for now, please 

save the date. 

LOOKING FOR CHILDCARE….. 
We are looking for an after school term time  
only nanny to pick up our child from  
Christ Church School x four days per week 
starting immediately after the Easter holidays. 
  
Hours are 3:30 to 5pm.  Drop off is 5pm in  
Battersea. Would suit a college or University  
student looking for part-time hours.  Please call  
Marisa on 07736 418 134. 
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